
Holidays are over and now winter looms. Many winter days find us staying
inside trying to entertain ourselves. How about trying some new crafting? The
Friends of the Library book room has a large selection of hobby and craft
books. There are books on quilting, knitting, crocheting and needlepoint. But
how about trying bargello? What about silk ribbon embroidery, glass painting,
wire work or metal embossing? We even have books on polymer clay. How
about learning how to make your own picture frames? And if you cannot
decide what to try, there are Best Ever Craft Project books. Stop in and check
them out. Hard covers are $1.00 and soft covers are $.50. All the funds go to
support the library.

Looking for a reason to start writing more?
Game, Write, Share is about playing games,
by yourself, that inspire story writing and
then getting together to share those stories!
This new group will meet on the 2nd and 4th
Saturdays of each month and is open to 
 ages 16–100.
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Saturday, January 8 at 2 PM

Casual Chess League is back for 2022! This
group meets every Saturday at 10:30 AM in
the lounge area of the library to practice and
learn chess in a casual setting. This group is
open to chess players of all ages and skill
levels.

CASUAL CHESS LEAGUE
Saturday, January 8 at 10:30 AM

Waverly Public Library   1500 W. Bremer Ave. Waverly, IA 50677
waverlyia.com/public-library     (319) 352-1223    waverly@waverly.lib.ia.us

Hours: Monday-Tuesday 9 AM-8 PM  Wednesday-Friday 9 AM-6 PM  Saturday 9 AM-4 PM    Sunday (Sept.-May) 1-4 PM

TJ from Network Nirvana will join us on the
first Wednesday of each month after W-SR
early outs to lead a Minecraft NirvanaOnline
experience. Explore unique game worlds you
can't find anywhere else!

MINECRAFT EVENTS
Wednesday, January 5 at 2 PM

The WPL Spice Club is a monthly “take-and-
make” kit that will introduce us to a variety
of unique spices. Kits contain information
and a small spice sample and are available
on a first-come, first-served basis on the
fourth Tuesday of each month.

SPICE CLUB

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

Pick up Tuesday, January 25


